COUNTY OF FRESNO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

The Fresno County Board of Supervisors
wish to express our deepest sympathy for

SATOSHI “FIBBER” HIRAYAMA

in whose memory we adjourned on

OCTOBER 5, 2021

Fibber impacted people throughout the community of Fresno

with an open and kind heart.

He will be remembered kindly and fondly. |
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